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>> From: Daniela lonescu :

>> Sent: Sunday, December 04,ZOLL 08:16 PM
>> To: Brown, Matt
>> Subject: "Storage and Moving Solutions" 715 Fanshawe Park Rd. Light Pollution.

>> December 4,29tl

>> Vasile and Daniela lonescu
>> 99 Acorn Place

>> We bought 99 Acorn Place in 1997 and witnessed allthe changes that happened to the area north of our property
over the years. None of the commercial buildings that were buílt or changed ownership so far have had the impact the
storage facility at No. 715 had. The intensity of the lights and excessive brightness of the signs that surround the facade,
suitable for a Las Vegas hotel, have had an extremely negative effect on the quality of our life and the value of our
property. The animated LED sign on the left side of the building is intrusive, tiring and stressful. We believe that turning
off the sígns and dimming the lights inside the building after 10.00 pm is by no means an unreasonable request since

after that hour traffic significantly decreases and so do the benefits of keeping the lights on.

>> Thank you for your: consideration,

>> Vasile and Daniela lonescu

>> Sent from my iPad
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